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From: Linda Greene [mailto:greenepeace@gmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 3:00 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Rules of Professional Conduct 4.4
 
My name is Linda Greene. I am a member of the Spokane
Immigrant Rights Coalition. I am not an immigrant myself, but
I feel that every person in our country should feel safe. When
dealing with our justice system no person should be afraid that
their immigration status could be used against them. Whether
as a witness, offender or a victim of crime, a person should not
be afraid to have their day in court. Therefore, prosecutors
should be prohibited from reporting people to immigration
authorities. I support adoption of RPC 4.4.
 
Thank you,
Linda Greene
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